
 

 

School Age March 2023 Newsletter 

 

 Welcome Spring! Happy St. Patrick’s Day! With the weather warming up we will try to go outside as 

often as possible. If it is muddy we will share the playground with the younger kids. Please make sure your 

child has a jacket. If you would like to leave one here make sure their name is on it somewhere. With St. 

Patrick’s Day coming up please make sure your child knows they will get in trouble if they pinch their friends. 

I know this is an age old fun thing but we cannot condone them hurting others.  

 We are coming closer to spring break! Please let us know if your child will or will not be here for that 

week. This will help us plan activities and crafts for the kids to do. Since it will hopefully be warmer we will try 

to be outside as much as possible. The kids can bring their electronics to use during nap time this week.  

 

Dates to Remember: 

• March 15th   ½ day at school 

• March 27-31 Spring Break 

 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica 

Ms. Alyssa 


